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16 March 2018 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Sports Relief  

 

We will be supporting Sports Relief on Friday 23rd March 2018. Your child can come into school 

wearing sports clothing or can just come dressed as they like if they don’t want to wear sports 

clothing. 

 

Our play leaders (one of our pupil voice groups) are organising an obstacle course for children to 

take part in throughout the day. 

 

We ask that your child brings a minimum of £2.00 to donate to Sports Relief on the day. 

 

We are looking forward to a fun-filled day of activities and hope that you and your child can 

support this very important cause. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
Mr S Myers  
Headteacher     
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